
From: U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services [mailto:uscis@public.govdelivery.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2016 9:03 AM 
To:  
Subject: Coming Soon – New E-Verify User Requirement 
 

  

On Aug. 1, E-Verify will begin deactivating user IDs that have not been accessed for 270 days 
(approximately every 9 months).    

How can I avoid deactivation of my user ID? 

Log in to E-Verify with your user ID at least once every 270 days.  

What should corporate administrators and Program Administrators do before Aug. 1? 

They should: 

• Log in to E-Verify before Aug. 1 if they have not accessed E-Verify for 270 days.  
• Review all user IDs for their company account to determine if E-Verify access is still 

required for any of those users.  
• Terminate any active user IDs that no longer need access to E-Verify.  

What should General Users do before Aug. 1? 

Log in to E-Verify with your user ID at least once every 270 days. 

Stay connected and subscribe to E-Verify. 

Interested in using our logo? Submit a license application for use of the E-Verify® trademark. 

Do not reply to this message. For questions or comments, visit Contact E-Verify.  
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